
Works commencing  
July 2022

The City of Ryde is committed to 
the delivery and maintenance of 
high quality infrastructure including 
safe and sustainable roads for the 
community.

As part of this commitment, Orr Street, 
Gladesville (between Ross Street and 
Linsley Street) has been identified for 
road and stormwater improvements 
in Council’s 2022/2023 Delivery 
Program.

These road renewals works are 
scheduled to commence in July 2022.

More information on the works will 
be provided in a separate notification 
letter prior to the works commencing.

ROAD RENEWAL WORKS
Orr Street, Gladesville  
(Between Ross Street and Linsley Street)



COMING SOON TO YOUR STREET
ROAD RENEWAL WORKS
Orr Street, Gladesville
(Between Ross Street and Linsley Street)

Contact	 Maddy (Modhulika) Mukerjee, Project Manager
Phone		  0468 563 958 
Email		  ModhulikaM@ryde.nsw.gov.au
Visit		  www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/projects under the roads program

Major components of the works include:
•	 Reconstruction of the kerb and gutter 

along the eastern site of the street 
•	 Construction of stormwater drainage pits 

and pipes
•	 Reconstruction of affected driveways to 

suit new kerb alignment
•	 Road resurfacing and line-marking
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Scan to 
view a 
copy of the 
concept 
plans

If you are unable to view the concept plans, or 
if you don’t have internet access, please call 

Customer Service on 9952 8222 for assistance.
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